
REDSTONE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

As PCS season begins to wind down, I am 

reminded of the feelings that go along with moving 

to a new duty station, adjusting to new neighbors, 

taking on a new role, and trying to fi­nd a sense of 

connection and community. The unique 

challenges and sacrifi­ces of military families 

inspires us to continually improve our service 

delivery at Hunt Military Communities. During 

September we will have several community-wide 

focuses. The first is Suicide Prevention Month. 

This month we will be hosting several speakers and sharing important 

educational materials on this most important topic. On average, 22 

active or retired service members take their own lives each day, and 

unfortunately I know this pain too well having lost several of my 

Marines to suicide. We can help those in need by learning the warning 

signs and the appropriate resources available to help service 

members in need. Please look at the schedule of events you can 

attend and help us make mental health a priority for our military 

families. The other notable event is the anniversary of 9/11. In memory 

of those who lost their lives and those whose lives are forever 

changed, we will be hosting Never Forget Walks in each of our 

communities. Additionally, we will have an opportunity for children to 

write a 100-word essay on “What It Means To Be A Patriot,” to help 

them grasp the selfless commitment of their family service member. 

More information to follow on both of these important events. We look 

forward to your participation. Thank you for allowing us the opportunity 

to serve you. 

 

 

Brian Stann 

CEO 

Hunt Military Communities 
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Contact Information 

302 Hughes Drive, Redstone Arsenal, AL 35808 

Phone: 256-430-1517 • Fax: 256-722-8799 

Facebook: @RedstoneFamilyHousing 

Friendly Reminder for September 
Alterations to Landscaping Policy from Resident Handbook 
Residents must obtain written permission from REDSTONE FAMILY 
HOUSING prior to starting any alteration or modification to the grounds 
around their home. This includes, but is not limited to modifications to 
the landscaping, patios and walkways, fencing, or installing shrubbery, 
or flowers. All non-standard garden areas installed by Residents must 
be returned to their original condition prior to termination of occupancy. 
This includes the installation of sod in all areas that have been altered. 
Any new sod must be of the same variety and species as the 
surrounding area. MWR offers vegetable garden plots located on 
Vincent Street. MWR can be contacted at 256-830-9175. 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Say Meow Meow to our 

Pet of the Month Winner 

for August, Mister Loki! 

Yards of the Month Winners from August! 

1014 BUFFINGTON ROAD 541B WILLOW CIRCLE 

Closed for Labor Day! 

As a helpful reminder the housing office will be closed on Monday 

September 6th, 2021 as we honor Labor Day. If you are in need of any 

EMERGENCY or URGENT work orders please call the 24 hour 

Maintenance Phone Line at 855-627-3932. We hope everyone has a 

wonderful and safe Labor Day Weekend!  



redstonefamilyhousing.com 

HAPPENING AROUND 
THE ARSENAL 

SAVE THE DATES 
September 3rd 
Cool Treats Friday! (FREE Ice Cream Pick-up Event) 

We are super excited for Friday, September 3rd, 2021, as 
we are hosting a FREE Ice Cream and Cool Treats 
giveaway right outside of our housing office. The summer 
season might be over but this hot weather sure isn't and 
what better way to keep cool during the Labor Day 
weekend then ice cream and popsicles! Feel free to stop 
by the housing office anytime between 3pm-5pm on that 
Friday to get your cool treat to beat the heat, no 
reservations required. Supplies will be limited so be sure 
to arrive early to have your pick of the delicious options 
we will have. Please only take one cool treat per person 
so everyone can share in the delight of these 
scrumptious sweets. Stay Cool! 

September 5th-10th 
Yards of the Month Contest 

Decorate your house in the brightest and festive fashion 

with plants, holiday decorations get creative with your 

house to make yours look the best in the neighborhood. 

Our Community Advisory Board Member judges will be 

driving around during the week of 9/5/21-9/10/21 to pick 

out their top two choices for the yards of the month with a 

photo, be sure to have your yard picture ready. Two 

Winners will be announced on Monday September 13th, 

2021 through Facebook and an E-mail Blast. The Two 

Winners of the Yards of the Month Contest will each 

receive a $20 gift card, picture of their yard on our 

Facebook page, next month’s Community Newsletter & 

the Redstone Rocket. 

September 10th-16th 
Pet of the Month Contest 

Post a picture of one of your cats or dogs in the 
comments below on our Facebook post from September 
10th-16th and we will choose a photo at random to be the 
winner of a fabulous dog or cat themed gift basket! 
Facebook post link will be e-mail blasted out on Friday 
September 10th. Winning photo will be chosen on 
Thursday September 16th by 11:59pm and announced 
on our Facebook page and e-mail blasted on Friday 
September 17th.  

September 22nd-28th 
Football Team Contest 

Keep a watchful eye out on our Facebook page and email 
blasts as we will be releasing the details about this 
contest closer to the end of the month. Winner of the 
contest will be chosen on Tuesday September 28th by 
11:59pm and announced on our Facebook page and 
email blasted out on Wednesday September 29th. 
Winner will receive a snack/football themed gift basket! 

Enter Your Kids into the Patriot Contest! 


